OUIl Inc.'s Smart Eye
Camera expands to
Indonesia and East
Timor

On March 18 and 19, Dr. Shimizu and
Mr. Nakayama from OUI Inc. were
invited to the International
Ophthalmology Symposium Bali 2023
held in Bali, Indonesia.

Smart Eye Camera

On the first day of the Symposium, Dr. Shimizu did a presentation
titled "Innovative Artificial Intelligence-based Cataract Diagnostic
Method". On the second day, Dr. Shimizu and Mr. Nakayama did a
presentation titled “Start Up Company in Ophthalmology" and
introduced OUI Inc.'s activities to the participants in the Symposium.
More than 350 local and international ophthalmologists and
healthcare professionals attended the conference, which was the
first face-to-face conference in Indonesia since the pandemic.

On March 17, Dr. Eisuke conducted a courtesy visit to Udayana
University and its affiliated hospital, Sanglah Hospital, to confirm
the progress of the joint research using our Smart Eye Camera. He
also provided a lecture on our Smart Eye Camera to 48 residents at
Udayana University. We will continue to collaborate with them to
promote joint research.

On March 23 and 24, Mr. Nakayama of OUI Inc. visited East Timor
and introduced our Smart Eye Camera to the
ophthalmologists/optometrists in the country. East Timor currently
has a population of 1.32 million, and there are only four active
ophthalmologists in the country. According to them, Smart Eye
Camera will do good and be helpful in their daily activities, since
there is no complicated electrical structure on the hardware and it is
easy to use.

There are not enough ophthalmologists and optometrists in East
Timor, so it is important to find ways to involve medical staff with no
ophthalmology knowledge into their activities and empower them.
From this perspective, they said that our Smart Eye Camera would
be helpful. We plan to accompany their outreach activities in rural
areas and demonstrate to the local staff on how to use our Smart
Eye Camera directly in the near future.

Participating Institutions

e International Ophthalmology Symposium
Bali 2023

e Sanglah Hospital at Udayana University

e Hospital Nacional Guido Valadares (Timor Leste)




CONTACT:
Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.

Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:

Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
Us!

Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUl Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.

So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
foYe] ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.

The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase  the  recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand  the  obstacles  of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.

That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and
treatment that all people deserve!




